MPA Faculty/Staff
Meeting Minutes

January 23, 2012
Present: Larry Geri, Linda Moon Stumpff, Lee Lyttle, Doreen Swetkis, John Gates, Erin Genia, Cheryl Simrell King, Randee Gibbons & Jan Hays
Next meeting: 2/6/12
I.
Tribal Hire
Cheryl shared that there was a short but good list of 4 applicants that would be narrowed down to 3.  Interviews and presentations by the 3 would be held on Feb 17-18, Feb 24-25 and Feb 26-27 tentatively.
II. On-line Application Process Update
Lee reported that the coding team was at work on the application and it would be ready to preview within a month. There would be 3 different chances to make corrections when reviewed.
III. Spring Quarter

In looking at the spring quarter calendar, Larry wants to change Organization Change time to 6-10 pm on April 27 and move the date from May 18 to June 8 with the same 6-10 pm meeting time. 
IV.  Program Planning over next 2 years
It was confirmed that Larry will probably be out for the next 2 years—next year in undergrad and 13-14 on sabbatical. The 2nd MPA hiring is not a sure thing at this point because of the budget, but the schedule is workable and strong enough without. The question of who will be director will influence the rotation. In 12-13 Tim Winchell would come in for fall for 1st year and Larry Dzieza would be spring for 1st yr. Having a bridge person between cohorts was discussed, maybe even the director. Doreen has agreed to rotate into the 1st year core in Tribal in Spring of 2013 and teach with the new hire. It will be important to consider the new hire and the effect on the students before making a final plan. A new edition will be ready for the Feb. 6th meeting. 
V.          Limits to Altering our Admissions Applications
Lee asked for guidelines in exploring the date for admission applications and Randee explained that Feb 15 is still our application preference but that it might be possible to move to March 1st. March 15th would make us less competitive so would not be a good idea. FAFSA deadline is March 1st so earlier than Feb 1st is not a good idea either.
VI.         Proposed Textbook Exchange
Doreen felt that textbook exchange should be student run. It was decided that bookshelves would be added to the adjunct office, Lab 1 3016 and that Jan would put in a work order for it. Randee would arrange a new listserve for MPA book exchange where students would work out their arrangement. There are many textbooks stored in Erin’s office currently and Linda said she would be donating many books from her office when she moves.
